City of San Clemente
Engineering Division
Gary Voborsky, Assistant Engineer

Phone: (949) 361-6132 Fax: (949) 361-8316
VoborskyG@San-Clemente.org

January 17, 2024

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Subject: Ave. Vaquero Street Rehabilitation (Via Cascadita to Camino De Los Mares)

Dear Resident,

This notice is to inform you that work will continue next week on the Ave. Vaquero Street
Rehabilitation project. The work is scheduled as follows:

1) Removing and replacing the pavement hot mix base course asphalt concrete in areas
marked with white paint, in various locations on Wednesday, January 24.

2) Crack sealing on Thursday, January 25 and Friday, January 26.

3) Slurry sealing (notices handed out at a later date)

4) Re-striping (notices handed out at a later date)

Please continue to place your trash, recyclables and green waste at the curb on Tuesdays.
Please be aware that temporary NO PARKING notices will be posted prohibiting parking on the
date(s) shown on the posted signs. Work will begin each day at 8:00 a.m. and will be completed by
5:00 p.m.

We will try to minimize your inconvenience. You will be notified again as the construction progresses
to update you of the schedule. If you have questions, please contact me at (949) 279-9730.

Sincerely,

g Voo

Gary Voborsky
Assistant Engineer

Engineering Division 910 Calle Negocio, Suite 100 San Clemente CA 92673
http://san-clemente.org




